
Open invitation to community information session.
You’re invited to a presentation on BTEX findings.

Join AGL’s online community - YourSayAGL.com.au or follow us on Twitter @YourSayAGL

Government agencies recently released the results of their investigations into 
BTEX detections at the Waukivory Pilot Project site, concluding that there is 
no evidence of harm to the environment or pollution of waters.

Assessments have also been conducted by independent environmental science 
consultants EnRiskS on behalf of AGL. Jackie Wright, Director of EnRiskS, 
evaluated the potential impact of BTEX on human health and the environment 
at Waukivory. She compared the detection levels to other everyday sources of 
BTEX and set guidelines that would prompt AGL to further action.

Jackie Wright will be presenting her findings on BTEX to the community in a 
public information session next week.

We look forward to seeing you there. If you have any questions about the 
information session or the Gloucester Gas Project, please contact Community 
Relations Manager, Karyn Looby, on klooby@agl.com.au or 1300 799 716.

Event details.

When:

Thursday, 18 June 2015

2:30pm - 4pm

Where:

Gloucester Bowling Club

13 Park Street

Gloucester NSW


